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Esso Petroleum Company, Limited

Esso House, Victoria Street, London SW1E 5JW
Telephone: 01.834 6677

4th May, 1979

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
House of Commons,
Westminster, S.W.1.
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Although as I write this letter there
are still quite a number of results to come
through, I would like to express my congratulations
to you personally, and to your party, on your
success in the General Election.

You know even better than I that you
take on massive responsibilities, and I hope that
we in Esso can play our part in helping overcome
some of the problems of the country.

Before the Election I did write to you
and you agreed to see Mr. C. C. Garvin, Chairman
of Exxon Corporation, which is our parent company,
on the afternoon of Wednesday, 13th June. I
realise that your new programme changes things
very considerably, but I do hope it will be possible
for you still to see him on 13th June and receive
and up-to-date view of the current worldwide oil
situation. |
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